
 

    

Price Changes on Selected Products with Gold Content 
 

Nov 1st, 2024 
 Subject: Price Changes Effective Jan 1st, 2025 
 
 
 Dear Valued-Customers,  
 
As you are aware, the global market continues to experience volatility in raw 
material costs, particularly with precious metals such as gold. Gold is a key 
component in many of TE Intercontec products, and its significant price 
increase is impacting our production costs. While we remain committed to 
optimizing operations and minimizing the impact on our customers, we are 
unable to absorb the full extent of these rising costs. 
 
As a result, TE finds it necessary to adjust prices on select products that include 
gold such as plated contacts. Effective Jan 1st, 2025, a price increase will be 
implemented for these specific products. Your local TE Salesperson will provide 
you with a detailed price file outlining the adjustments. This communication 
serves as our official notice of the upcoming changes. 
 
We greatly value your partnership and understanding as we navigate these cost 
pressures while continuing to deliver high-quality products to meet your needs. 
Should you have any questions regarding this communication, please contact 
your local Sales Representative or Customer Care team for further assistance. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 

 
  
Emmanuel Dieppedalle 
VP- Commercial, Industrial  
Automation and Electrification BU 
TE Connectivity 
 

 
  
 

  


